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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

‘I didn’t do a head count but there was a crowd!’ 
What a great comment to read about last week’s Park Church. A new 
venture for us but one that was clearly enjoyed by many.  
 
  

SUNDAY 4th JUNE 2023 
Morning worship will be at 11am and led by Grant. 
The readings are Luke 10:25 -37 and 1 John 4: 7 -12 
 
After the service you are invited to go through to the Hall for coffee/tea and 
fellowship. 
 
 
CHRISTIAN AID: THANK YOU! 
Congratulations! We did it! Logie &St. John’s (Cross) met and  
exceeded Bill’s target for us. This year we donated £1613.25  
(inc. Gift Aid) to Christian Aid. Our donations will help transform the lives of 
people like Jen that you were introduced to at the start of the month. She 
will be able to build a better future for her sons. Our actions are helping 
others live full lives, free from poverty. 
 
And a final thanks must go to Bill McLean for his tireless efforts each year 
encouraging us to look outwards, beyond our community to support those in 
need further afield. A true Christian Aid ambassador 

PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please 
contact Grant either by mobile: 07507710871 or by email 
GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEST FEST:SUNDAY 4th JUNE – MAGDALEN GREEN 12 -8pm 
Logie & St. John’s (Cross) will have a stall at WestFest ‘Big Sunday’ on 4th 
June. This is a free family festival and gala day that attracts both people 
local to Dundee and people from further afield. It features a wide range of 
events, including live music, funfair rides, exhibitors, food displays and much 
more. Our stall will be sharing with the community the activities that we offer 
- ‘Connect with a Cuppa’, The Hub, our Sunday gatherings, and a non-
judgemental listening space. It’ll also be an opportunity to hear what the 
community would like from us.  
 
Why not pop along on Sunday, from 12 -8 pm, and  
if you could volunteer to man the stall for a wee while  
then Grant would love to hear from you.  
 
 
 
 
 

FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 
 
 


